The meeting of the Binford Farmers' Club held last Saturday for the purpose of discussing the proposition of organizing a live stock shippers' association, was attended by a fair-sized audience. Prof. Mayland of the A. C. was present and pointed out the benefits of such an organization and how they are conducted. No steps were taken to organize at this meeting on account of the absence of some of the members, but another meeting will be held on Feb. 7, and a full attendance is requested. The proposition will then be definitely acted upon.